
  
 

INVITATION   

to The AA General Service Conference 
held on January 23–25, 2026 

in the Czech Republic 
 

 
The Board of Trustees convenes  

The AA General Service Conference (GSC), 
which will take place at the Pilgrim House  
of the Matice Svatohostýnská in Hostýn 

 
The conference is scheduled to begin  

on Friday, January 23, 2026, at 7:00 PM 
 

 

Registration: 
Email: international@aamail.cz 
To register, please send us your full name, email and phone number.  
Registration must be completed by November 30, 2025, if possible. 
 
 

Accommodation:   
Pilgrim House of the Matice Svatohostýnská, Svatý Hostýn 115 
768 72 Chvalčov, Czech Republic 
 
 

Questions or more information about the GSC: 
📧 international@aamail.cz 
궭궮 Karolina: +420 776 407 413 
궭궮 Simona: +420 773 877 335 
        


